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Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au  
Phone: 1300 482 651  
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours, 

We wish to advise that we will be replacing the main entrance gate at Tyalla Public School. 

As part of this upgrade, permanent closed-circuit TV (CCTV) cameras will be installed above 
the new Electronic Access Controlled (EAC) gate on Joyce Street. The purpose of these 
cameras is to capture details of people entering and exiting the school grounds. 

For more information on CCTV including how the department uses footage, privacy laws and 
record keeping, please visit the department’s CCTV – use of closed circuit cameras page.   

This work is scheduled to begin in December 2024. We will provide you with more details 
about the work, including dates, when they are confirmed. 

Community feedback 

If you have any feedback about the planned work, please contact us on 1300 482 651 or 
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au by Wednesday 13 November 2024.  

Please note our community phone and email are staffed from Monday to Friday between 9 am 
and 5 pm. 

Following consideration of all feedback received, we will schedule work and notify the 
community. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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